
 

NABIP Florida Legislative Report - December 2024 

by Corey Lilburn, NABIP Florida Legislative Committee Chair  

 

 

 DAY ON THE HILL IN TALLAHASSEE – FEB 3-4, 2025 

o ONE OF THE BEST EVENTS OF THE YEAR!!  

 INFO AND REGISTRATION, CLICK HERE 

 CORPORATE SPONSORSHIPS ARE AVAILABLE 

 2/2 - Capitol Chapter will host Happy Hour for anyone arriving early 

 2/3 – Briefing, guest speakers, legislative meet & greet 

 2/4 – Guest speakers, lobbying on the hill (we will teach you how to do this if you’ve 

never been!) 

 Please see information regarding NABIP FLPAC donations to impact cost savings and 

opportunities for VIP treatment…(hint: look above in this newsletter or click here: 

We will be staying at Hotel Indigo, to book: NABIP FL Day on The Hill Feb 2025 

You must enter in the correct dates, to receive our group rate of $179 per night. Group rate expires after 

1/15/25. 

 

Register Today at 2025 NABIP Florida - Day on the Hill Registration  

  

 

  

  



 

  

Join us for NABIP's 35th Capitol Conference, from February 23-26, where over 600 top insurance and benefits 

professionals will converge in Washington, D.C. for a dynamic exchange of ideas and strategies with 

healthcare policymakers, influential industry leaders, and elected representatives. This premier event offers 

unparalleled networking opportunities and delivers the critical insights, tools, and actionable strategies 

needed to drive meaningful change and shape the future of healthcare policy in a rapidly evolving landscape. 

Be part of the movement that defines the next era of healthcare solutions 

 

Registration now open! Click for details 

 

 

We all can celebrate a big win on the Federal Legislative front...The Paperwork Reduction Act and Employer 

Reporting Improvement Act.  

 

The Employer Reporting Improvement Act - in summary - gives employers at least 90 days to respond to a 

226-J letter and allows the 1095 B/C letters to be electronically delivered.    

The U.S. Senate has passed the Employer Reporting Improvement Act and the Paperwork Burden Reduction 

Act, bipartisan bills that now head to *President Biden* for signature into law. These reforms simplify ACA 

compliance, reduce regulatory burdens, protect personal information, and modernize outdated processes—

allowing agents and brokers to focus on helping consumers secure the coverage they need. 

  

 

 

NABIP has issued comments regarding capping employer tax exclusion: Click here for more information.  

 

 

 

Bring us a nomination for 2025 Florida Legislator of the Year!  

Submit your choice here 

  

 

Helpful Legislative Resources 

Policy Documents 

Legislative Issues 

Compliance Corner 



Operation Shout 

Capitol Conference 

FL Legislative Tracker 

State Resources Page 

 


